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The Blue Star Mothers of America, Inc. is a non-partisan, non-political organization.  We do 

not support any political candidate nor do we endorse any religious   organization.  The 

military represents all aspects of America as does our   organization.  Links to our website 

do not represent an endorsement.   We are a 501(c)3 organization registered in the  State of 

California.  



BLUE STAR MOTHERS PREAMBLE (CREED) 

We, the mothers of the Armed Forces of the United States of America,   

do unite to establish a permanent organization. 

Desiring to continue to be of service to our nation, we dedicate our time, and our lives, if 

necessary, to the perpetuation of democratic government. We are proud and honored that 

our sons and daughters have  chosen  to serve their country.            

                                       A message from the President  Moira Fisher 

 

I am honored to have been elected President of CA30 for the 2019-2020 year.  When my only 

son Martin joined the Navy in 2008 I went looking for other military moms. I joined Na-

vyformoms.com and met some wonderful ladies online.  However I needed to be with moms 

in person. I had never heard of Blue Star Mothers until late 2010 when I met several women 

at an event for military mothers in Corona. I met Veronica and 3 others who, along with my-

self,  made up our first Board of Directors.  In February 2011 we were granted chapter status 

by National and so began the journey that brings us to this letter 9 years later.   

 

I began as the chapterôs Financial Secretary, then 3rd Vice President for a few years, then 

moved on to 1stVP  for the last 4 years.  Our Past Chapter President Veronica Wheeler took 

this chapter to new heights and we have benefitted immensely under her leadership. I learned 

so much from her  and I hope to continue moving us in the direction Veronica has set. I could 

not do the job as President without the support and professionalism of our board and commit-

tee members who are the backbone of the chapter.  Our amazing chapter members, along with 

many of  their  friends and families, work diligently throughout the year to help  active duty 

service men and women, veterans, and Gold Star families. Thank you to all who help us with 

our mission!  

 

2019 was an incredibly productive year and I look forward to our journey in 2020! 

 

 



пǘƘ ƻŦ Wǳƭȅ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǳǎ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ 

ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ ƛƴ /ƻǊƻƴŀΩǎ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ 

ǇŀǊŀŘŜΦ /ŀǊƳŜƴ CŜƴŜŎƘ-aǳǊǊŀȅ 

ŘŜŎƻǊŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǘǊǳŎƪ [ŀǊǊȅ IΦ aƛƭƭŜǊ 

¢ƻȅƻǘŀ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎƭȅ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǳǎ 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ aƻƛǊŀ CƛǎƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ 5Ŝōπ

ōƛŜ DŜǧȅ ƎŜǘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ 5ŜōōƛŜΩǎ 

ŬǊǎǘ ǝƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŀŘŜΦ .Ŝƭƻǿ ŀǊŜ 

ǘƘŜ .ƭǳŜ ŀƴŘ DƻƭŘ {ǘŀǊ aƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀǘ 

ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŀŘŜΦ  


